
December 2, 2020

New Breast Pump Order Process for 
Commercial Members

As of November 1, 2020, the updates below were put into effect for all  
Denver Health Medical Plan (DHMP) Exchange and Large Group member  
breast pump orders:

	» Pregnant mothers and expectant or postpartum parents are entitled to receive a breast 
pump as a benefit of their DHMP Commercial health plan coverage 

	» Breast pumps will be provided by Rocky Mountain Medical Equipment (RMME)

	» A standard quality breast pump will be issued

	» Providers will need to submit an order for the mother/parent to obtain the breast pump 
at or after 28 weeks

	» The order can be faxed to RMME at 303-806-8030

	» RMME accepts electronic orders emailed to orders@rockymtnmedical.com

	» No prior authorization is required for the standard breast pump (but it will still be 
required for the hospital grade breast pumps)

	» DHMP Commercial members have a breast pump allowance of $150, which will fully cover 
the standard quality breast pump

	» If the mother/parent selects a breast pump with a higher value than the allowance, then 
the mother/parent will pay the price difference directly to the vendor

Questions? 
Call Health Plan Services: 303-602-2100


